
LITHIA SPRINGS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL                                  
BUDDY-A-THON! 

LSES Families, 
 

There is only one word to describe our Buddy-a-Thon fundraising program: AMAZING! 
 

Our total participation has been great!  With so much excitement surrounding this 
awesome event, we have extended the fundraiser through March 18th. This means 
everyone has more time for supporters to donate to our school so your student can earn 
their Buddy, outfits and other prizes!   
 

Please make sure you select your Buddies/Outfits using the link at the bottom of your 
profile. Once you reach your goal, these Buddies/Outfits will be reserved for you on the 
Buddy Stuffing Event Day!   
 

If you haven’t already done so, you can register quickly and email and/or text family and 
friends for support.  You can also add yourself to the email list so you can donate online as 
well.  
 

https://www.themegablast.com/join/LithiaSpringsES 
 

Thank you for helping your student help our school! 
 
All personal information will be used for this ONE-TIME program to support our school.  This information will 
be kept confidential and will not be sold, reused, rented, loaned or otherwise disclosed.  
 

 

https://www.themegablast.com/join/LithiaSpringsES

